incoln
ﬁironmental

onsulting

RE: Kilworth West Heights Subdivision

To whom it may concern,

The three archaeological sites along Glendon Drive, including The Windy Site (AfHi-185), Location 1
(AfHi-372) and Location 2 (AfHiI-373) have been subjected to Stage 4 Archaeological Mitigation under
Professional License P344 issued to Derek Lincoln by the MHSTCI. They were reported to the MHSTCI
under PIFs P344-0063-2015, P344-0158-2017, and P344-0159-2017. All three reports were accepted into
the Provincial Register of Reports and none of the sites are considered to have further cultural heritage
value or interest. No further work is required.

The portion of the Windy Site (AfHi-185) within park Block 553 of the proposed subdivision has not been
touched and will be mitigated through avoidance and long-term protection. Recommendations made in
the Stage 3 report by TMHC remain in place, although it has been firmly determined that the
Municipality of Middlesex Center will take possession of the Blok 553 to implement long-term
protection and avoidance strategies.

Please see attached acceptance letters from the MHSTCI.

Please do not hesitate the undersigned for clarification.

Derek Lincoln MA RPA
226 977 3441



